
Informa(on on 2024 Casino Trips 
 
Two trips to Biloxi have been set up and we will leave from the Track in Gulf Shores at 7:30 am 
and leave the casino at 3:30 to return. 
 
January 25, Wednesday, to the Imperial Palace.  We will get $20 in free play money.  
 
February 19, Monday we will go to Boom town.  Trip will cost $30 this year which you will pay 
on the bus. The casino this year is not offering food discounts, but we will get $20 in free play. 
 
If you want to sign up early, call Pat Eppley 810-334-3508 and have your IP card # with you if 
you have one. Pat will need to know your address, birthdate, proper first name and last name 
and telephone number. Pat will have a table at the MI Club mee(ngs for signing up. 


